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                   Calendar 
 
Today’s the last day to order and pay for your 

Ridge Naz gear to benefit our 
Pave the Way campaign.  Check 
out the order forms at the Wel-
come Center for sweatshirts, po-
los and hats, and note the pay-
ment options. You can placed 
your order forms and payment in 
the offering plate or the  lock box 

at the Welcome Center. 
 

Calling all bakers!  We have a list of specific 
baked goods for the car show bake 
sale. Please take a look at the list 
with quantities needed at the Wel-
come Center, sign up for what you 
can bring and please note the pack-
aging instructions. And drop off time  The Bake 
Sale will benefit our Pave the Way campaign.   

 

The Naz Car Cruise-In is coming soon on Satur-
day, September 6

th
.   The next planning meeting 

Tuesday, September 2
nd

 at 6pm at the Ashtabula 
campus.  We also 
need monetary do-
nations to purchase 
500 hotdogs; if you 
would like to help, 
please mark an of-
fering envelope for 
the car show or se-
lect that option in 

our online giving.  There are car show flyers 
available in the foyer, please take a few to hand 
out or post in the community. 

 

If you’ve been thinking about becoming more 
involved at the Ridge, the time to 
step up is now!  Our immediate 
needs are:  

• Expanding the Geneva Ministry 
team. 

• We’re looking to add ushers to the Care & 
Hospitality team.   

• Our Family Life Ministry needs to add child-
care during Sunday School at the Ashtabula 
campus and a preschool teacher rotation the 
during morning worship.   

• We are seeking individuals interested in out-
reach ministry to serve on our church mis-
sion team.  

• We're seeking medical volunteers for our 
Emergency Response team. If you have med-
ical experience and are interested, please 
sign up at the Welcome Center. 

Contact the church office for more information. 
 

We will take the second special offering for 
Pave the Way next Sunday, August 31st. To date 

we have received $4309 toward 
our goal of $50K.  Please be 
praying about what the Lord 
would have you contribute, and 
pick up a reminder prayer card 
at the Welcome Center.  Online 

giving is available by selecting Capital Cam-
paign–Pave the Way on the our website. The 
final special offering will be on Sunday, Septem-
ber 28th. 

 

You can view our church services anytime through Facebook,  YouTube, or visit 

www.theridgenaz.org 
Thank you to all who support the church financially. 

To give online, please visit the website and click “GIVING” or click the QR code. 

 

OUR MISSION: 

be light and bear fruit 

 
PRAYER LINE 
440-994-2340 

prayer.ridge@gmail.com 
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LEAD PASTOR—Sean Hampton 

pastorsean.ridge@gmail.com 
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR - Dylan Rush 

pastordylan.ridge@gmail.com 

 

VISITATION PASTOR—Dave Hall 

WORSHIP PASTOR—Ashlee Rush  

ASSOCIATE PASTOR—Jim Alexander 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR—Tony Colon 

 

 

 

Today’s Message: 

Pastor Sean Hampton 

”God’s LOVE Builds”-  Jude 1:20, John 14:23   

This Week’s Memory Verse -  Matthew 28:19-20 

 

www.theridgenaz.org 

   theridgenaz@gmail.com        

440-992-0246   

1820 S Ridge Rd W Ashtabula, OH 44004 

710 Centennial St Geneva, OH 44041 

 


